
 
 

O C T O B E R  2 3 :  
T A K E  T H E  

P R O  B O N O  
C H A L L E N G E  

Sign up for the Suffolk Law Pro Bono Program and win a pizza party for you and 
your section-mates! Enrolling in the Pro Bono Program allows you to stay connected 
to the wide range of volunteer opportunities available for Suffolk Law students and 
does not obligate you to volunteer immediately. At the end of the day, the  
section with the highest number of student sign-ups will win a  
pizza party during December exams! 

Sign up on October 23 at the following locations: 

Rappaport Center 
1st Floor, lobby  
4th Floor, outside the cafeteria 
 


